Dear Improvitionians,

Thank you so much for performing at our donor "Thank You" concert for PASS! The improve was amazing and appreciated so much by those who attended! We hope that we can work with you again in the future at other events for PASS. PASS is a wonderful organization serving a previously unmet need in Prescott with our women's and family shelters.

We currently can serve five families in our family shelter, which is open for any adult or adults with dependent children. Right now we are full with a waitlist of seven families. We have served 29 families since opening in Sept 2012 and 90% of those families are now in their own homes!

Our women's shelter serves up to 22 women and children on any given night. Our waitlist is usually around 12-16 people at all times. Since opening the women's shelter in 2009 we have served over 1700 women and children. Both shelters provide basic needs, case management services, workshops on credit counseling, landlord/tenant rights and responsibilities, and job preparedness.

We are so grateful to be here providing these most basic services to those who are very vulnerable and we thank you for your help and performance!

Sincerely,

Carmen Frederic Executive Director

Katee Norris
Outreach Coordinator/Case Manager

Family Shelter Case Manager/Grant Writer/Housing Authority Liaison

Prescott Area Shelter Services

Email: paws.outreach@gmail.com

Phone:928-778-5933